HOLY REDEEMER CATHOLIC CHURCH 103 EAST MAIN STREET CLARKSVILLE, AR 72830

April 5, 2015

Dear Parishioner:

Holy Redeemer Catholic Church has been working on a significant parish expansion project, and we are writing to you to share with you the news of our progress on our expansion project and to invite you to join us in our efforts.

If you are not familiar with the project, the building committee gathered information from a parish survey to identify needs and priorities. With the assistance of an architect and a contractor, a plan was developed and approved by the Diocese to meet our parish's needs at a reasonable cost. The proposed expansion includes:

- A parish hall to seat 300 people
- A kitchen that has been reviewed and modified by the Christian Mothers Society
- Two offices: one for the Parish Secretary and another for the Director of Religious Education
- Six classrooms to seat 30 students each
- Restroom facilities
- Storage closets

Over the past several months, the Holy Redeemer building committee has presented information to the parish about the needed expansion of our facilities. As Father William Wewers, has stated, "our parish has grown...so much so that, currently, Holy Redeemer is in need of expanded facilities to carry out its mission of bringing Jesus and the Good News of Salvation to the community in which we Catholics live, work, pray and play."

The good news is that in just five months, we have reached the halfway point in cash and pledges of \$1 million (80% of the \$1.3 million) amount required by the Diocese to break ground on this important work. In addition, contributions to date will allow us to build a new entrance with Cherry Street access to the parking lot this summer. More information and pictures of the proposed facilities and parking lot can be found at http://www.hrclarksville.org or at http://www.facebook.com (search Holy Redeemer Clarksville AR).

The success of this project depends on our collective prayers and contributions of time, talent, and treasure. To that end, each family is asked to give or pledge a minimum of \$3,600. This can be a one-time gift, yearly gift or a monthly gift of \$60 for five years.

To help make this project a reality, will you prayerfully consider joining our efforts by making a pledge today? All donation levels are accepted and tax deductible.

A pledge card is printed at the bottom for your convenience. You may return the pledge card in the Sunday collection or to the Education Center. You can also make your pledge and donations online, a link to online giving is on the parish website, hrclarksville.org. If you need more information or have any questions please call Father William Wewers at (479) 754-3610 or Monica Frizzell at (479) 754-8998.

Sincerely,

Holy Redeemer Building Committee Brad Kent, Robert Hilton, Gabriel Lopez, Evaristo Garcia, Eucibio Ortiz, Tom Cogan, Monica Frizzell

PLEDGE
Name
Address
City, State, Zip code
Phone
Email
I pledge that I will give to the building fund for a period of five years.
\$60 Other Monthly
Method of Payment
Online GivingMonthly Envelopes
Signature
Return pledge card to Father William or place in Sunday Collection.